
 
5050 40th Street NE 

Calgary, Alberta 
Canada (T3J 4P8) 

 
 
Attn: Reviewing Agency or TCB 
 
RE: FCC ID: AB6NTE301BA 
 
I certify that the submitted data accurately represents the current state of 
the device or system for which equipment certification update is sought. 
The product will not be utilizing the DFS channels and therefore Nortel 
formally requests that the DFS bands be removed from the current FCC 
Listing to comply with the July 20th deadline. The only bands of operation 
are the 5740 – 5840 MHz and the 2412-2462 MHz band as per the 
original approval. The access to the DFS channels has been eliminated 
via a factory software change and the user does not have the capability of 
accessing these channels any more. 
 
 

Dated this  12th day of  July 12, 
2007 
 
 
By:     
   

 
 
Marin Sampaleanu 
 
Title:  Regulatory Prime 
 
Email:  marsam@nortel.com 
 
On behalf of: Nortel 
 
Telephone: (403) 769 4781 


